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CITY OF EAST PALO ALTO, CALIFORNIA 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS – ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION 

 

ADDENDUM 1 
 

1960 Tate St. Electric Vehicle Charging Stations Project  
CIP-FA-10 

 

General Information and Questions 
 

Question 1: Do you plan to host a site walk during the open bidding period? 
 
Answer 1: We have arranged for two optional site walks to take place at the construction 
location prior to the bid submission deadline.  
 
The address is 1960 Tate St., East Palo Alto, CA, 94303.  
 

a. Option 1: Wednesday July 2, 2025 from 10am to 12pm 
 
The site walk will take approximately 15 minutes and you are welcome to arrive at any 
time during this window (10am to 12pm) but no later than 11:45am.  
 
Your contact person for Option 1 will be Diana Tran. Please note that the building is closed 
to the public on Wednesdays, however your point of contact will meet you outside and 
escort you around the property. Please email dtran@cityofepa.org with your intention to 
attend this optional site walk and with an estimate of your arrival time. You may also call 
(650) 853-3191 upon your arrival.  
 

b. Option 2: Monday July 14, 2025 from 2pm to 4pm 
 
The site walk will take approximately 15 minutes and you are welcome to arrive at any 
time during this window (2pm to 4pm) but no later than 3:45pm. 
 
Your contact person for Option 2 will be Fatima Khan. Please enter through the front door 
and inform the front desk that you are there for the site walk. Please email 
fkhan@cityofepa.org with your intention to attend this optional site walk and with an 
estimate of your arrival time. You may also call (650) 853-7251 upon your arrival.  
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Fatima Khan 

Fatima Khan 
Environmental Services Aide  
City of East Palo Alto 
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ADDENDUM No.1, ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

(To be submitted with the General Construction Contract, Attachment A of RFB) 
 

REQUEST FOR BID – 1960 Tate St. Electric Vehicle Charging Stations Project 
 
 

City Project: CIP-FA-10 
 

 
 

Bidder acknowledges receipt of this addendum, which shall be attached to the bid. 
Acknowledgement of receipt of this addendum is required in the space provided below. 
Failure to acknowledge the addendum may subject the bidder to disqualification. 
 
 
I,      , representing       have 
carefully read this addendum, understand it, acknowledge receipt of it and will comply with 
its terms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTRACTOR SIGNATURE       DATE 
 


